COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,
71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

20th April, 1934.

Dear 8irs,
¥. I am in receipt of your letter of the

20th ultimo returning for cancelletion the old freeboard

X certificate for the s.s. "LIMA MARD", und note from

L your Report 8 No. 5247 that Conveation freeboards have been
A assigned by the Japanese Government. Jehall be glad however
41

if you will be good enough to forward particulars of these
freeboards for entry in the Regieter Book.

I am, Dear 8irs,

Yours faithfully,

Becretary.

The Surveyors,
YOKOHAMA .

507647.0076,57-2139



